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Dear Mr. and Mrs. Gliksman, 
 
Today the Jewish Court of Honor received your files from the Juriditze Abteilung 
[Yiddish:  Judicial department – U. M.], as well as your indictment. Therefore I will try 
to look into these documents as soon as I can.  I shall inform you afterwards. I will soon 
invite you to see me to discuss your case. In ten days from the date when you received 
the indictment, the list of witnesses has to be submitted. In the event you receive the 
indictment prior to our meeting, please let me know and I will notify you by mail about 
the date of a meeting at my place.   
 
My greetings 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 


